

ENGLISH 7 - MIDTERM TEST -4

I. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

1. A. <u>answ</u> er	B. <u>teach</u> er	C. <u>but</u> ter	D. <u>bir</u> th
2. A. <u>sur</u> prise	B. <u>alon</u> e	C. <u>neigh</u> bour	D. <u>burn</u>
3. A. <u>of</u>	B. <u>f</u> at	C. <u>f</u> ew	D. <u>saf</u> e
4. A. <u>spring</u>	B. <u>vis</u> it	C. <u>pres</u> ent	D. <u>usu</u> ally
5. A. <u>curl</u>	B. <u>keen</u>	C. <u>glov</u> e	D. <u>cook</u>

II. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. -"What would you like to drink now?" – " _____."
- A. No, thanks B. Yes, please C. I like to do nothing D. Orange juice, please
2. All of us enjoy _____ to classical music.
- A. listen B. listens C. listening D. listened
3. She worked very hard, _____ she passed all her exams.
- A. because B. and C. so D. but
4. Hoa looks red. She was outdoors yesterday. Perhaps she has _____
- A. flu B. sunburn C. spots D. stomachache
5. My family has decided to use _____ electricity by using more solar energy instead.
- A. more B. less C. much D. fewer
6. I playing board games interesting because I can play them with my friends.
- A. find B. think C. say D. tell
7. -" Would you like me to turn off your computer?"
– " _____". I'll do it myself"
- A. No, thanks B. Yes, please C. Don't do it D. Of course
8. You like playing monopoly or chess, your hobby may be _____.
- A. collecting things B. playing sports C. dancing D. board games
- 9 I like watching TV it's entertaining and educational.
- A. so B. but C. although D. because
10. It's good to _____ blood because you can save people's lives.
- A. helping B. used C. collecting D. donate
11. George is interested in an art class
- A. take B. took C. taking D. to take

12.....Youthe film on television last night?

- A. Did/see B. did/saw C.do/ see D. have/seen

13. Her mother.....three books so far.

- A. wrote B. has written C. is writing D. wrote

14.you still.....badminton next year?

- A. will/ play B. do/play C.have/played D. did/ play

15. Don't read in bed.....you will harm your eyes

- A. or B. and C.but D. so

16. If you want to live long, you.....eat much red meat.

- A. should B. shouldn't C.have to D. needn't

17. Ngaeating fast food because it's not good for her health.

- A. likes B. loves C.hates D. enjoys

III. Read and fill in the blanks with ONE word given in the box. There is one Extra word you don't need to use.

Hobby	improve	when	writes	because	difficult
-------	---------	------	--------	---------	-----------

My Favorite Hobby

My name is Sara. My favorite _____ (1) is reading. I enjoy reading a book when I am free. I started to do it _____ (2) I was four years old. The first time I did it, I felt interested. So I kept reading. The teachers always taught me to read the difficult words. I was happy when I read a story with a happy ending. I was thrilled when I read a detective story.

I enjoy reading _____ (3) I like to explore the imaginative world of my favorite author, J.K. Rowling who _____ (4) " Harry Potter" . There are a lot of advantages of reading. Reading can make me relaxed and calm. I can also learn new vocabulary items. Then I can further _____ (5) my English. Moreover, it can give me an unlimited imagination, so I can write books in the future. I can learn the different cultures and customs of other countries in the world too.

I read at least one hour every day. I read books by myself. I usually read it at home. I wish I could read different kinds of books because it might be very challenging.

IV. Read the passage, and then choose the best answers.

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization

called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things those boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trip to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

1. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?

- A. They do the shopping, and repair or clean up their house.
- B. They tell them stories and sing dance for them.
- C. They cool, sew, and wash their clothes.
- D. They take them to basketball games.

2. What do they help boys whose fathers do not live with them?

- A. To learn things about their fathers.
- B. To get to know thing about their fathers.
- C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
- D. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.

3 .Which activities are NOT available for the students at the clubs?

- A. playing games
- B. learning photography
- C. going to interest places
- D. watching films

4. Why do they use many students as volunteers? – Because _____.

- A. they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls.
- B. they have a lot of free time.
- C. they know how to do the work.
- D. they are good at playing games and learning new things.

5. Where don't students often do volunteer work?

- A. hospitals
- B. orphanages
- C. clubs
- D. homes for the elderly

V. Combine each pair of the following sentences into one, using the suggested conjunctions in the brackets.

1. Mr. Hai usually has stomach problems.he eats dinner very close to the bedtime.

- A. so
- B. and
- C. because
- D. but

2. My dad has a lot of carved eggs.....He has never sold any of them.

- A. so
- B. or
- C. because
- D. but

3. You will get a breathing problem..... clean your bed room more regularly.

- A. or
- B. and
- C. because
- D. but

VI. Rearrange the jumbled words to make meaningful sentences.

1. It/ be/ good idea/ eat/ different/ kind/ fruit/ vegetables/ every day.

- A. It's a good idea to eat different kinds of fruit and vegetables every day.
- B. It's a good idea eat different kinds of fruit and vegetables every day.
- C. It's a good idea to eat different kind of fruit and vegetables every day.
- D. It's a good idea eat different kinds of fruit and vegetable every day.

2. My brother/ not like/ ice-skating/ because/ think/ it/ dangerous.

- A. My brother don't like ice-skating because he thinks it is dangerous.
- B. My brother doesn't like ice-skating because he think it is dangerous.
- C. My brother doesn't like ice-skating because he thinks it is dangerous.
- D. My brother doesn't like ice-skate because he thinks it is dangerous.

=>

Question 2: Rewrite the following sentences, beginning as shown, so that the meaning stays the same.

1/ Hoa was sick, so she could not go to school yesterday.

- A. Because Hoa was sick, she could not go to school yesterday.
- B. Because Hoa is sick, she could not go to school yesterday.
- C. Because Hoa was sick, so she could not go to school yesterday.
- D. Because Hoa could not go to school yesterday she was sick .

2. The last time I saw him was 3 years ago

- A. I haven't saw him was 3 years ago
- B. I haven't seen him since 3 years
- C. I haven't seen him for 3 years
- D. I didn't see him for 3 years

3. I find making pottery interesting.

- A. I think making pottery interesting.
- B. I think make pottery interesting.
- C. I think making pottery interested
- D. I think making pottery is interesting.

4. My sister is interested in reading comics.

- A. My sister enjoys reading comics.
- B. My sister enjoys to read comics.
- C. My sister enjoys read comics.
- D. My sister dislikes reading comics.